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Nadeem Jan

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 13 October, 2020 2:08 PM

To: Shahid Ali

Cc: ahmadsha@who.int; ABBAS, Waseem; khanfai@who.int; Nadeem Jan

Subject: Re: Show cause letter on account of dual job

Attachments: F999C8F1-A391-4FC4-BA80-68E5B9B65B6C.jpeg

AOA Respected All, 
As discussed telephonically, the said TCSP has repeatedly misguided the first line supervisor even after asking 
repeatedly. Moreover, his response, punctuality and other organisational attributes are also compromised. 
I would request to deal him more strictly as per organisational SOPs. Furthermore, his joining letter is attached 
for better understanding of the scenario and decision making. 
 
On Monday, October 12, 2020, Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Walid, 

  

Kindly your feedback is requested with regards to his presence in field since 7th September 2020 and his 
joining another organization without informing his supervisors and organization.  

  

Thanks & Regards, 

Shahid Ali 

Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 

Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 

  

  

From: zia ur rahman [mailto:ziaurrahmanbj@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 7:47 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: Ctc Shahid R. C <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>; Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>; ahmadsha@who.int; ABBAS, 
Waseem <wabbas@who.int>; khanfai@who.int 
Subject: Re: Show cause letter on account of dual job 

  

Respected sir, 
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Find the attached file of reply regarding dual job. 
 

Thanks  

Regards 

  

Zia Ur Rahman 

TCSP Bajaur 

  

  

On Thu, Oct 8, 2020 at 3:30 AM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Zia Ur Rehman,  

  

Please find attached file of Show cause letter on account of dual job. 

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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--  
With  Much Gratitude 
From the desk of 
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Dr. Walid Hassan 

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur ) 
PEI-EPI  World Health Organization 
Peobajour2@gmail.com, Walidhassan121@gmail.com  
0308-9137256, 0342-2503650 
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